
Universal Credit App
It’s not real it’s a scam!

We have received reports of a fake Universal Credit App
claiming to let users manage their accounts. The

Department for Work and Pensions (DWP) has confirmed
that no such app exists. It is not an official government

app and isn't safe.
Using this app could put you at risk of fraud or identity

theft. 
Only use the official government website to manage your

Universal Credit account at 
https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-universal-credit 

REPORT - Protect others by reporting incidents. 

If you have lost money to a scam contact your bank - 
Call 159 and select your bank and report the scam 

Report to Action Fraud on 0300 123 2040 or on their website

Please share: 
Tell a neighbour, a relative, or friend about this scam.  

You could prevent them being defrauded too.

https://bromley-gov.uk/3YM6-1LIKR-803LVM-14ACWU-1/c.aspx

